
Betmar Computer/Tech Club Minutes 
Nov 12, 2024 

Meeting called to order by President Mike Herman at 1PM,  7 people in 
attendance.


Secretary’s report None


Treasurer’s report None


Membership Report None


Program/Education Report Mary Ann Gifford provided class schedule for 
rest of Nov and Dec.  We discussed and scheduled remaining classes 
through April 1, 2025.  

Old Business  Mike said we heard last spring that an overhead projector 
had been installed.  However, we don’t see it and don’t know the status or 
if it will happen.  Mike will check with the sound guy.  Plans to update 
Betmar History is on hold since there is no group yet to work on this,    

New Business The group discussed better ways to get the word out to 
people in the park about the computer/technology club and what we do.  
Diana suggested getting permission to distribute flyers to every home in 
the park.  We also discussed plans for the Technology Fair scheduled for 
January 7th and the process of inviting vendors to come.  Some 
volunteered to contact some of the vendors and see if they will come and 
have them fill out the vendor application. Mike is putting together a 
nominating committee. Jim Kollodge reported that the new finance chair, 
Jane Roker, seems to want the computer club to do finance changes etc. 
which have not been done that way in the past.  Jim just making is aware. 

Meeting was adjourned by President Mike Hernan,


Respectfully submitted, Diana Robinson, Secretary


